
From: dperdue2 <dperdue2@sccoast.net>
To: Hayden GroomsHaydenGrooms@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 3/8/2017 9:54:18 AM
Subject: Visit from Lieutenant Governor Kevin Bryant

Good morning,
In reply to to your request for the Lieutenant Governor to speak to our Horry County Republican 
Convention on Saturday, April 22.
 
On behalf of Chairman Robert Rabon we welcome Lieutenant Governor Bryant to speak at our Horry 
County Republican Convention on Saturday, April 22, 2017.
In talking with Lieutenant Governor Bryant, Chairman Rabon told him (and I believe you as well) that 
he can speak any time between 9:30 am and 11:30 am.
Please advise his preference of times and supply name(s) and title of everyone traveling with him to 
Horry County.

We look forward to his visit with us.

Thank you,

Dreama Perdue HCGOP for
Chairman Robert Rabon, HCGOP

Happy Connecting. Sent from my Sprint Samsung Galaxy S® 5
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